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By Sylvia Amerstorfer, Secretary 
 

Hi dear members and guests!  
 

Springfest has been great and we had a lot of fun, didn’t 
we! 

I have to apologize though, that the much anticipated 
bell ringers couldn’t perform due to sickness of our dear 

Jenny …. but …. of course you will have another 
opportunity to see them in all their glory. Pencil in the 
16th of October, our Austrian National Day celebration, 

when they will play their “Kuhglocken” for you. 
Me and my hubby Hans 

 
I hope the performance of our hat dancers has been a fair compensation! Some 

of our guests had a lot of fun to try it out for themselves.  
 
 

But now to the upcoming events! 
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That’s what we will 

serve for lunch on the  

18. September 2016: 

 
  

You will have the choice between either: 
 

1. As always our fantastic Schnitzel and Salads 
or 

2. Beef Stroganoff with “Servietten-Knoedel” 

(Austrian Bread Dumplings)  
or 

3.     There is also the choice of a vegetarian meal, 

         or gluten free 

 
You will have to order the vegetarian meal or gluten free meal with your 
booking (before Saturday), because we will prepare this especially for you. 

 

 

And afterwards coffee or tea 

and our homemade  

delicious cakes and tortes. 

(coffee $2.50 – cake or torte $3.50) 
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 Upcoming Events:  

Festival in October, Austrian National Day and Melbourne Cup  

 Dirndl and Lederhosen 

 The Choir “Singkreis”  
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 Visitors I and II and dancing  
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Enjoy!!! 

 

 

 

Members $ 13 

Guests $ 15 



 

There will be a lot to celebrate in the coming weeks: 
A brief preview about what’s coming up: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1. First we will have our “Festival in October” on the 2nd of October.  

 Music with the Schneider Musikanten 

 Performance of our choir the “Singkreis” with songs you can sing-

along to  

 Octoberfest games and competitions – more about it next time.  

It will be hilarious! 

 Great food, dancing and lots of fun! 

 That’s a day when you really have to get your Dirndl and 

Lederhosen out of your wardrobe.  

 

 

2. Followed by our Austrian National Day Celebration on the 16th of October  

 with the Performance of our choir the “Singkreis” 

 the “Bell ringers” - If you were disappointed, that you could 

not see them at our last Luncheon, you will be able to enjoy 

their great skills now. 

 And of course as always fantastic Music, food, raffle, dance 

and fun! 

 

 

3. I can’t believe it, Melbourne Cup is already on again (Tuesday,  

the 1st of November).  

I don’t know about you ladies, but I am already roaming through the 

OpShops, looking for the perfect dress, hat or fascinator for the day. 

Where else would you watch the races if not at our club?  

Join us for the fun, the sweeps and great entertainment and food. 

Experience all the excitement of the Melbourne Cup at our 

Club! - Book early!!!   



 

 

This leads me to another topic: 
 

As you know, at the end of my newsletter I always ask you to wear your Dirndl 

and Lederhosen at our luncheons. It just looks so nice and our visitors love the 

Austrian atmosphere. So please dress yourself in your favorite Austrian/German 

outfit, where else will you have the opportunity, there aren’t many! 

 

But if you don’t want to, for 

whatever reason, please, 

please don’t let your 

garments wither away in your 

wardrobe and don’t bring 

them to the Op Shop - bring 

them to us instead. 

We are always in need for 

authentic outfit for new members 

of our choir, the Singkreis and for 

our Folk Dance group.  
 

We perform a lot at retirement villages and nursing homes 

and the audience always loves our “costumes”, almost as 

much as our performance. 
 

We just entertained a big group of “oldies” at the SandBrook 

Nursing Home this Tuesday and got a lot of comments on 

our appearance.  
 

Coming to the point – if you have any Austrian/German 

outfit which you don’t use anymore – we would love to have 

it and it is for a good cause.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 
 

 







 
 
 



 



 



 

Now, before I say goodbye mark the 

02nd of October in your calendar: 

Expect a lot of action!!! 

You will be entertained by the 

Schneider Musikanten (Dorry and Nev) 

 

Bar opens at 11am - Meals at 12pm! 

Bring your family and tell your friends!!!! 

 

That’s it for now! 

See you this Sunday as always please 

in your Dirndl and Lederhosen if possible  

your Sylvia Amerstorfer 
Secretary of the Gold Coast Stocksport Club Inc. 
Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc. 

 

 I would love to hear from you … 
If you are a long-time member, a new member or a visitor – please let me 

know what you think of this newsletter, what you would like to read about, 

any suggestions you have and your general impression. I really 

welcome your feedback … 

For all bookings phone the club and leave a message on 

5534 7099 or 0414 774 436  

or send us an email gcstocksportclub@gmail.com  

Did you have a look at our website? 

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  

visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-

Sport-Club-295777913894754/    

or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club facebook 
 

Want to download a former newsletter?  – here is how to do it:  

Go to http://hswd.net/aaa/ - click on “clubs” – click on “Austrian Club 

Gold Coast QLD” and finally click on “Newsletter #”..” (12-22) 

If you liked this Newsletter – tell your friends and keep forwarding it – if you are sick of 
receiving them (I hope not) – please let me know and I will remove your address from our 

mailing list. No problem at all! 
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